
 
Next Wednesday the Council are  

going to vote on whether to change the 

Mid Yell Junior High School to only go 

up to S2. 
This means: 
• Yell bairns will have to go to Lerwick at 14 and stay away 

from home. 
 
• Yell bairns will not be able to get any qualifications in Yell 

• S1 & S2 could  be taught in one class by primary teachers. 

The Mid Yell Parent Council feel that this will impact our 

community as a whole by: 
• Depopulating the Island 

• Impacting on local businesses 

• Impacting on family life 

• Impacting on community events  

We feel it is important to express our views and concerns 

to all Shetland councillors. Councillors can be contacted by 

emailing members@shetland.gov.uk, please make sure you 

play your part in making the “Voice of Yell” heard.  

Please show your support for our community by 

attending the public meeting whether you have 

bairns or not, as it affects us all. 


